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Proudly Presents: 
The 25th Annual JoJo Moore Rugby Fundraiser 

And 2nd Annual Golf Outing 
 

WELCOME SPONSORS: 
 
The White Plains Rugby Football Club looks forward to your participation in the 25th annual WPRFC JoJo 
Moore Rugby Fundraiser and Golf Outing, Friday, September 8th, 2017 at Hudson Hills Golf Course in 
Ossining, NY.  

 
White Plains RFC is a 501(c)(3) entity focused on being proactive in the community both on and off the 
athletic field. Your tax-deductible sponsorship/donation will be assisting a great cause.  JoJo has been a 
quadriplegic since suffering a severe spinal injury in 1991 while playing Rugby. The all-day event honors 
JoJo, his wife Peggy and their family, and celebrates Rugby, friendship and humanity among all who come to 
play, watch and cheer.   
 
This fundraiser attracts families and friends in addition to local and regional media. Your tax deductible 
sponsorship of the WPRFC JoJo Moore Rugby Festival will create the following promotional opportunities for 
your company:  
 
 September 8, 2017 - Golf Sponsor $100 to $500: 

• Tee Sponsorship Sign - $100 

• Putting Green Sponsorship Sign - $100 

• 1 Year Website Banner with Sponsor’s link - $250 

• Award Ceremony Shout-out - $100 

• Full Golf Package (all of the above) - $500

To discuss these and other Sponsorship Opportunities, Please Contact Benn Lewis at 917-
295-0810 or bennlewis@airtekenv.com 
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ABOUT MATTHEW “JOJO” MOORE 

Matthew “JoJo” Moore, an original member of the White Plains Rugby Football Club, has been a quadriplegic 
since suffering a severe spinal injury in 1991 while playing in an Old Boys Rugby match. White Plains Rugby 
has held an annual event ever since to honor JoJo, his wife Peggy, and their family, while at the same time 
celebrating rugby, friendship, humanity and good cheer among all who come to play and watch. 
 
Prior to his accident, he was a physical education and health teacher, wrestling coach, and swimming coach 
in the Peekskill School System.  In addition, JoJo served as a New York State softball umpire, volleyball 
official, volunteer fireman, and church deacon—and is the father of four daughters. 

 
JoJo returned to teaching 2 years after his accident and earned another Master’s Degree. Since retiring from 
full-time teaching, he has continued to coach wrestling and serve as a volunteer health teacher at a small 
private school. He is a vibrant member of the community and role model for all who meet him. He and Peggy 
are the proud grandparents of 5 beautiful grandchildren. 
 
ABOUT THE WHITE PLAINS RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB 
 
WPRFC was founded in 1972 to provide for the northern New York suburbs all of the sporting, social and 
charitable opportunities that Rugby represents worldwide.  The club is active in youth rugby development, 
local health initiatives, and is a competitively successful in the USA Rugby Empire Geographic Rugby Union. 
 
All event proceeds to benefit The JoJo Moore Trust, a 501(c)(3) entity, and White Plains Rugby Football Club, a 501(c)(3) 

entity.  All designated sponsorships and donations shall be used solely for the purpose so designated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.whiteplainsrugby.com/

